
 
 

Washington County Measure 34-310 for ESPD Passes  
May 17, 2022 
 
Thank you, Washington County urban unincorporated voters, for continuing with enhanced police 
services provided through the Enhanced Sheriff’s Patrol District (ESPD). Your ongoing support ensures 
we have the funding necessary to keep our communities safe through rapid response to emergency 
calls, services on par with nearby cities, and resources for those experiencing homelessness, mental 
health crises, or substance abuse issues. It is an honor to serve this community, and we appreciate 
your continued support.  

Sheriff Pat Garrett said, “We are happy to see the unwavering support from the community members 
within the Enhanced Sheriff’s Patrol District. It is an honor to continue to provide police services to 
ESPD and all of Washington County. ESPD is an important reason we call Washington County the 
safest major urban county in Oregon.”  

 


